## Veliz, Kim

Subject:

FW: Runway Safety

From: Thomas Gorski [mailto:tom@tomgorski.com]
Sent: Sunday, November 25, 2018 10:37 PM

To: City Recorder < cityrecorder@ci.wilsonville.or.us>

Subject: Runway Safety

To: Wilsonville City Recorder 29799 SW Town Center Loop East, Wilsonville, OR 97070

November 25, 2018

Dear City Recorder,

Thank you for taking the time to look into the planned 1000 foot runway lengthening improvement at the Aurora Airport.

Please register my strong support for this runway lengthening. The extra runway length will provide a substantial increase in safety to aircraft operating off the Aurora Airport.

Sincerely,

## Tom

Thomas Gorski Chief Pilot Brown Western Aviation, LLC. 390 Salem Heights Avenue S Salem, OR 97302 503.551.1700

